
 

April 3, 2020  

Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff: 

NAU continues to work with our statewide community college partners regarding facility availability 
at our NAU statewide locations.  In that regard, we are forwarding information from Pima 
Community College regarding an extension of their facility closures through 
April: https://pima.edu/news/coronavirus/index.html.  

As you are all aware, on March 12 NAU moved to online education and we updated this timeline 
for the remainder of the spring semester on March 16.  In addition, while the Flagstaff Campus and 
NAU community campuses at North Valley and NAU Yavapai remain open to students, faculty, and 
staff, on March 18 NAU adopted a remote work policy and limited hours of operation of some 
buildings.   

We will continue to share messages from our community college partners regarding the status of 
these campuses as we receive them and all updates, including those from community partners, are 
available on the NAU COVID-19 website: https://nau.edu/coronavirus. We want to take this 
opportunity to remind you of the recommended health and safety protocols as recommended by 
the CDC. The health and safety of all of our NAU communities remains our top priority. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rita Hartung Cheng 
President 
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